
 
 

April 28, 2012 
 

Editor- in-Chief, International Scholarly Research Network Public Health 
   
Dear Editor, 

 
Attached is an original research article we are submitting to the International Scholarly Research 

NetworkPublic Healthfor publication titled, “How the Most Trusted Venuesfor Health-Related 
Information InfluencePhysician Referrals to Cessation Services”.  This article would be best 
suited as an original research report as to date there have been few studies that have used 

national data to investigate this topic and it would be of interest to your readers.   
 

All authors are employees at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, Office on Smoking 
and Health. The authors include: Judy Kruger,Angela Trosclair,Crystal Bruce, and Diane Beistle. 
 

All authors have read and agree to the manuscripts contents. All authors have substantially 
contributed to the article in one of the following ways: conceptualization and organization of the 

research study and manuscript, statistical analysis, manuscript preparation, writing and editing.  
 
The abovementioned manuscript has not been published in another journal and is not under 

consideration by any other journal. None of the authors have a conflict of interest in the 
preparation or presentation of this manuscript. No external funding was received.  We agree to 

the copyright conditions and license agreement.  

The author grants, transfers, and assigns to the United States Government for the full term of 
copyright and all extensions thereof the full and exclusive rights comprised in the copyright in 
the articlepublished byInternational Scholarly Research NetworkPublic Health, and all other 

proprietary rights thereto, in all languages and forms, and in all media of expression now known 
or later developed, throughout the world.  

Thank you for considering our manuscript for publication in International Scholarly Research 

NetworkPublic Health.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions at 404-
386-3029. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Judy Kruger, Ph.D. 
Epidemiology Branch 
Office on Smoking and Health 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
4770 Buford Hwy, MS K-50, Atlanta, GA 30341 


